
 
Dear Parents 

 

This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for next 
week.  

 

In Literacy, we will be continuing to look at postcards and their formats. We will be 
learning how to use the exclamation mark in our writing too.  

 

In Numeracy, we will be partitioning 2dg numbers into tens and ones and using 

English money to help us understand this further.   

 
In Science, we are learning about environments and how they are different. We will 

be making some model environments too! 

 
In IPC, we are exploring the different way toys move. We are also exploring the 

history of video gaming and programming bee bots to move around set paths. 

 
In ICT, we are learning how to be photographers and how to take really good 

photographs 

 

In PSHE, we are learning to celebrate difference. We will be looking at how people 
are similar or different. 

 

For Spellings, students will receive their spelling lists on Thursday and will be 
tested on the list the following Thursday.  The list is attached to the front of the 

Home Learning sheets. Please practice writing these words at home until your 

child is fluent in spelling them.  
 

Notice & Reminders: 

 Please speak to your child about the importance of not sharing food. Due to potential 

allergies, children should not be sharing food with others, even friends.   

 Please remember to like and regularly check our new Facebook page (Year 2 Naisak).  

 Home Learning is due in on Tuesday. It includes reading at home 5 times a week and 

recording this in the Reading Record.  

 Please ensure your child is wearing the correct school uniform and correct PE uniform.  

 

Have a lovely weekend! 
 

Yours faithfully 

Year 2 Team 

  The week ahead in Year 2         (5-9 November 2017) 


